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Commonwealth of Massachusetts 
Division of Marine Fisheries 
251 Causeway Street, Suite 400 

Boston, MA 02114 
(617) 626.1520 

Fax (617) 626.1509 
 
 
 

December 14, 2005 
MarineFisheries Advisory 

 
2005 PERMITS EXTENDED THROUGH FEBRUARY 28, 2006 – 

 
2005 Catch Reports due January 31st  

 
It has come to the attention of the Division of Marine Fisheries (MarineFisheries) that there will 
be an unavoidable delay in the distribution of 2006 permits to applicants. All valid 2005 permits 
will therefore remain valid through February 28, 2006. Valid 2006 permits will be required by 
March 1, 2006. 
 
MarineFisheries is currently mailing out permit renewals and 2005 catch reports. Please be 
advised that all 2005 catch reports are due at MarineFisheries by January 31, 2006.  

 
 

For further information contact DMF at 617 626-1520 or please visit our website at: 
www.mass.gov/marinefisheries. 

 
 
 

 

 
Paul J. Diodati 

Director 


